
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To:  
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/4/2014 12:23:44 PM
Subject: FOIA - EPA, NRC, & DOE

Staff,
 
In response to a FOIA request from Ryan Luther, a citizen, please print (one-sided, without staples) all emails you 
have received from or sent to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, and 
Department of Energy between January 12, 2011 and March 12, 2014.  These records are due to me by COB next 
Wednesday, March 9th – If you do not provide records by then, then we will assume that you do not possess any 
records related to this request.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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